
 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: March 31, 2022 Contact: Nate Poppino 

Phone: 208-296-9055  
Email: npoppino@idcourts.net 

 
iCourt Portal Outage Planned This Weekend  

 
 
The iCourt Portal at mycourts.idaho.gov will be unavailable this weekend due to server 
maintenance. 
 
This work will begin at 7 p.m. MT Friday, April 1, and may last through the full 
weekend. 
 
The work is being performed outside of normal court hours to avoid broader 
disruption to court access and services. We thank court users for their patience during 
this planned outage. 
 
For updates on the status of these tools, please check the Idaho Supreme Court’s 
Twitter account or visit isc.idaho.gov/press-releases.  
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